
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear UoA Students, 

We are seeking for a motivated student to join our pharmacy team, 
preferrably a 1st or 2nd year for longer term commitment. 

The candidate must be eager and willing to grow through performing 
technical and clinical aspects of pharmacy services. 

We expect a candidate to make a consistent schedule with us, atleast 
once or twice a week during school year. Based on performance, there is 
an opportunity to be offered a guaranteed summer job. Please contact 
us for more information. We really enjoy working and having young and 
proactive students with us. 

 

 

Please email to: 



Parastoo.g@qurely.ca 

or call Pharmacy @ 780-652-1836 

 


